
Here is the email William sent based on his Market Research Report revealing that the FDA was his primary 

target for unpublished, single-offer SAP contracts (notice it was sent June 23rd, 6pm): 

 

 



He received this response less than 24 hours later from the Branch Chief of Service Contracts for FDA 

encouraging him to schedule a meeting:  

 


